Minutes for the CEPP meeting of March 1, 2010
In attendance:  Erica Bastress-Dukehart (Chair), Terry Diggory, Rubén Graciani, Mimi Hellman, Susan Kress, Rik Scarce, Claire Solomon
I. The minutes of February 22 were approved with minor corrections.

II. Old Business
a. Grade Appeal Policy.  Discussion focused on the GAP in preparation for the Friday faculty meeting.  The Committee discussed the language of the motion as well as changes in Faculty Handbook and College Catalog language.  Erica will consult CAFR about CAFR’s role regarding grade disputes and about possible relocation of current Catalog language under “Grade Change.” She will also consult Ann Henderson about whether the GAP itself should be included in Catalog.  Claire will move forward with student endorsement through SGA.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:40 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mimi Hellman

